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REGINALD R. STRAIT, Director
Department of Physical Education

September 26, 1939

Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

As chalrman of the membership committee of the
Kansag Health and Physical Education Assoclatlion
I would like to hive a list of Senior Physical
Education students that you think might be
interested 1ln Jjolning the association or will
attend the Round Table discussions at the State
Teachers' Meeting., On receiving the 1list, 1
shnall send each a card encouraging them to
becone a member of our association,

Would 1t be possible for you to mention to your
students the benefits they mlight expect to recelve
by being a member as well as the benefits which
the Kansas Health and Physical Educatlon Assocl-
ation will receive by having a large membershlip?

Slneerely yours,
1d R, Str

Rerl al
Diregtor Physlical Education




